
 
 
By email 
 
Hi 
 
The decision made by the Council to deny the Asset Transfer of the above to Dundonald 
Gymnastic Club was definitely the right one. I and my friends have been using the Centre 
twice weekly since it opened and would probably stop playing badminton if the facility was 
no longer available. 
 
This Centre could be an even better Asset to the community if some marketing was done. 
This could be done by a simple leaflet drop which could be included with the Going Out local 
newsletter. 
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